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MEDIA STATEMENT
Calvert County Board of County Commissioners Statement on the Passing of Senate President Emeritus Thomas V. Mike Miller, Jr.
[bookmark: _GoBack]PRINCE FREDERICK, Md. – Jan. 15, 2021 – The Calvert County Board of County Commissioners has issued the following statement in response to the passing of State Senate President Emeritus Thomas V. “Mike” Miller, Jr.:
“On behalf of the citizens of Calvert County, we were deeply saddened to learn of the passing of Senator Mike Miller today; he was a first-rate legislator, a man of the highest integrity and a true gentleman. His accomplishments on behalf of District 27 and all Marylanders over the past five decades are unmatched. The enduring effects of his distinguished service and tremendous leadership will be felt for many, many years to come. Our thoughts and prayers are with Senator Miller’s wife, Patti, his children and grandchildren, and his many family and friends. Calvert County and the state of Maryland have lost one of its most respected leaders and he will be sorely missed.”
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